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Thunderbolt Energy Hub is a hybrid renewable energy project with the ability to provide 
affordable, reliable power to New South Wales consumers. The project is proposed 

near Kentucky, approximately 40km north-east of Tamworth. 

Community Information Sessions, 15 – 18 September 2021 

Join us this week for Covid-safe Community Information Sessions to be held 
both in-person in the Kentucky Hall (Noalimba Ave, Kentucky, NSW) and online 
(https://thunderboltenergyhub.com.au/) from Wednesday to Saturday this week 
(15 – 18 September). 

IN PERSON: 

Project posters will be displayed at Kentucky Hall (Noalimba Ave, Kentucky): 

15 September: 9am – 11am 

16 September: 2pm – 6pm 

17 September: 4pm – 6pm 

18 September: 10am – 12pm 

Neoen team members will be available online during these times to answer 
questions. 

ONLINE: 

Project posters and information will also be made available on our website from 
15-18 September for anyone who cannot attend in person. 

PROJECT PRESENTATION AND Q&A: 

To hear the latest project updates and ask questions, join us online: 

16 September: 6:30pm  

18 September: 2pm  

Registration is essential  

 

 

View revised maps and photomontages to get an impression of what the stage 
1 wind farm may look like from various locations. We welcome your feedback 
on our project. 

Register 

 

 

Neighbour Benefit Sharing 
Program 

Neoen is committed to a fair, 
transparent and easy-to-understand 
neighbour benefits sharing scheme. 
Our new neighbour benefits scheme 
considers the distance of 
neighbouring dwellings to the 
proposed wind turbines for both 
stages 1 and 2 of the project. The 
neighbour benefit sharing applies to 
neighbours with a residential 
dwelling within 3.5km of a wind 
turbine. 

The benefits are proposed to be 
shared with neighbours as per the 
attached booklet, which is also 
available on our project website: 

 

 

The payments are annual and are 
proposed to commence at the 
beginning of the operations phase of 
the project, which is typically 25-30 
years.  

Neoen’s neighbour benefits scheme 
does not include any “gagging” 
clauses. If a neighbour wishes to 
accept proposed neighbour benefits, 
this does not prevent them from 
expressing their views for or against 
the project, both privately and 
publicly.  

The neighbour benefits are proposed 
in addition to the Community 
Benefits Fund, proposed to be 

Benefit Sharing Program 

https://thunderboltenergyhub.com.au/
https://thunderboltenergyhub.com.au/


$200,000 per annum throughout the 
operations phase based on the 
current size for stages 1 and 2. 

Feedback & Registering Your 
Interest 

If you would like to provide your 
feedback about the proposed 
Thunderbolt Energy Hub, you may 
do so by completing the community 
feedback forms via:  

www.surveymonkey.com/r/neoenthu
nderbolt  

If you are interested in learning what 
types of jobs and suppliers are 
typically required throughout 
construction and operations, or you 
wish to register your interest, please 
visit the below link. 

Work With Us 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Joanna Murphy 
joanna.murphy@neoen.com  
1800 966 207 
https://thunderboltenergyhub.com.au/ 
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